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London Borough of Camden General Enquiry - Ref. 5291849

Enquiry details
Name David Hulse
My enquiry is ' Hello,

We have a large holly tree in the garden to the rear
of the property. which is now overshadowing a
large area of the garden and lawn, and crowding
an adjacent plum tree. We would like to remove the
holly completely. Are there regulations governing
the removal of such a tree from a private garden?
Many thanks.

\ David Hulse.

eMail

| would like to be contacted by /17
Email (b davehulse@mac.com
Phone (UJV 07880 908853
lf\ NWS5 3DJ
Address 00{ 1 Alma Street
London

Greater London
NW5 3DJ

About this form

Issued by Enviroanment
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Received on 25/05/2008

Form reference 5251848

Contact method Self service
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